
62nd Annual Meeting A Huge Success!

As tradition would have it, the 
62nd Annual Meeting on March 
10, 2017 was a huge success 
despite the blustery weather 

outside.  Members were present to listen to 
Board Chairman Ron Provo and CEO Jenni-
fer C. Watson deliver a review of 2016 and 
provide a peak into what we can expect for 
LFCU in 2017 - with a few surprises along 
the way!  

Members listened with great interest to de-
tails about our new core processing system 
slated for implementation the weekend of 
March 31st.   It was reported our asset size 
has grown impressively from $43 million 
to $46 million.  

Jennifer expressed thanks to the staff for 
their hard work and dedication to our 
membership and their belief in the credit 
union movement.  On a fun note, Jennifer 
invited staff members up to the front to 
introduce themselves and to share their 
role at LFCU.  A little humor was interject-
ed when staff were asked to share some-
thing unique about themselves.  This was 
most revealing when we learned, some of 
us can still do the splits, one of us used to 
Irish dance competitively as a kid, another 
considers themselves a crazy cat lady, and 
another revealed she’s not a real blonde!  

The meeting ended on an emotional 
high, when Jennifer made two very im-
portant announcements.  The first was 
presenting Amy Gould,  Lending De-
velopment Manager, with a 20 Years of 
Service Excellence Award.  Amy’s work 
ethic, attention to detail, and expertise in 
her field is an inspiration to us all.

Next Jennifer Watson revealed long-time 
Limestone FCU Chairman, Ron Provo, 
has been named the Michigan Credit 
Union League Person of the Year.  Ron 
will be recognized for his tireless work, 
support, and leadership to Limestone and 
the Credit Union movement at their yearly 
banquet in April.

Afterwards, members enjoyed hors d’oeu-
vres of jumbo shrimp, chicken, gourmet 
pasta, meatballs, and mashed potatoes 
with special toppings served in a martini 
glass!  The desserts were plentiful and 	
decadent.  Drinks were served by The Elks.  

Cash prizes were won, special LFCU note-
books and pens were given to everyone, 
and some lucky winners also received a 
bag of The Grind Coffee House coffee.  It 
was a fantastic evening.
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LFCU PRIVATE STUDENT LOANS.  HIGHER EDUCATION.  
LOWER RATES.

Contact Mary Ann Pawley at (906) 341-0429 to learn more.
The Impossible, has just become possible!



Rates of Dividends

			      APR†	      APY†

Shares			     .10%	   .10%
IRA’s			   1.50%	 1.50%

  6 month  CD		     .25%	    .25%
12 month CD		     .65%	    .65%
18 month CD		     .85%	    .85%
24 month CD		     .90%	    .90%
30 month CD		       .95%	    .95%
JUMBO CERTIFICATE RATES
12 month $50,000      Min.	    .80%	    .80%
12 month $100,000    Min.	    .90%	    .90%
18 month $50,000      Min.	 1.00%	 1.00%
18 month $100,000    Min.	 1.10%	 1.10%
24 month $50,000      Min.	 1.20%	 1.20%
24 month $100,000    Min.	 1.30%	 1.30%
†APR - Annual Percentage Rate  APY - Annual Percentage 
Yield  NOTE:  Rates are subject to change without notice.  
Call for current rates and terms.   Effective December 1, 2016

Limestone Federal 
Credit Union

131 River Street
Manistique, MI  49854

(906) 341-5866
(906) 341-3118

(906) 341-6070 (fax)

April 14 - GOOD FRIDAYClosed from:12:00 pm - 3:00 pmApril 15 & 16 -          Closed all day! 

LFCU HOURS OF OPERATION EASTER 
WEEKEND

Beat The Deadline & Save up to 
$15 on TurboTax®!

The tax deadline is April 18th! This 
year, file your taxes the smarter way 
and save. Limestone Federal Credit 
Union members can save up to $15 on 
TurboTax® federal products.  With 
TurboTax® you don’t need tax knowl-
edge – or an appointment – to get your 
taxes done right.

•  Get your maximum refund. Tur-
     boTax searches over 350 deduc-
     tions and credits to make sure 
     you get your biggest possible
     refund, guaranteed.

•  Be sure nothing gets missed.
    TurboTax CompleteCheck™ 
    reviews every detail in your return,
    walks you through any final 
    changes, and gives you the green 
    light to file.  

•  You’re not alone. Connect with an 
    expert live, on-screen to get 
    answers when you need them with
    TurboTax SmartLook™.

LFCU Celebrating O
ur 

Youth All Month Long!

Watch our FB, T
wit-

ter and Web pages 

to take part i
n fun 

events, give-a
-ways, 

and contests!

By the time you receive this newsletter, we will have just completed our Core 
Conversion project and with that comes the opportunity to improve upon and 
implement the numerous convenient services our members will enjoy.  This new 

best-in-market technology will allow us to become more efficient.  We will be able to 
provide quicker service to the membership as well as improve data analysis.  This sys-
tem will provide enhanced integration with products and services we currently do not 
offer such as: 
∎  Instant issue debit cards, 
∎ Card Nav (a product which allows members to turn their debit card on and off
     from an app), and 

Core Conversion Project Complete.  Now What?

Future Fun-ds!
Earn an entry into our grand prize for

every $10 deposit made in-person during the 
month of April.

Grand Prize:  $50 LFCU Visa Gift Card!

Early Bird
Earn an entry into our grand prize for

every $5 deposit made in-person during the 
month of April.

Grand Prize:  
Cedar Street Cinema Gift Basket

∎ Round Up, (a product which allows members to round up their debit card trans-
     actions and transfer to a savings).
More products and features will be announced in the coming months.
Access to your accounts and use of your debit cards should now be back to normal.  
Please contact us right away if you are experiencing any difficulties so we may rectify 
the situation for you.
Additionally, we would like to thank you for your patience as we continue to move for-
ward in bringing our membership new financial services and providing ease and 

convenience to your credit union experience.

Limestone FCU will be
 CLOSED - April 8 - 9, 2017 

while staff attend the
Michigan CU League Annual 
Conference.  We will reopen 

April 10, 2017


